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The GTSWCA is pleased to announce the recipients of its 2022 Scholarship Program. The intent of this award program is to help students meet the demand of rising tuition rates in a wide variety of programs and schools across the province. 

Winners were chosen from a wide range of applicants and were awarded based on the merits of their application and their essays submitted on a specified industry issue. The GTSWCA wants to congratulate all the winners and thank all the applicants for their submissions. 
For the 2022 year, twelve (12) scholarships in total are being awarded this year in the following denominations:

· Six (6) scholarships in the amount of $5,000; and,

· Six (6) scholarships in the amount of $2,500
Below are the award winners:

	$5,000
	$2,500

	· Alexander Villani

· Brian Seeley

· Claudia Chiodo

· Felicia Manocchio

· Holly Misa

· Macey Misa
	· Cate Pacifico

· Christina Ricciuti

· Daniel Montanaro 

· Mikaela DiPede

· Nikita Fernandez

· Wesley Rogers


Once again, we would like to congratulate all the recipients and thank all the applicants for their work in putting these submissions together. Watch out for the scholarship program in 2023, to be issued at the end of this school year.

If you have any questions or concerns about the GTSWCA Scholarship program, please contact Patrick McManus (905-629-7766 ext. 229 or patrick.mcmanus@oswca.org).
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